

Woore Primary School Newsletter

Spring Term 2016

Friday 4th March

Aim high --- ... because everything is possible!



save the date

We will be holding an Easter bingo on Thursday 24th March in the school hall. Doors will open at 6.00pm and eyes down at 6.30pm. We would welcome donations of cakes on the day to sell during the interval on the night.



Easter Bonnet Parade and Competition

There will be an Easter bonnet parade and competition during the Attendance and Punctuality Assembly for parents on Thursday 24th March. Prizes will be given to the winners chosen. Please bring in your Easter bonnet on the day.

Well Done Lauren!

Lauren came 15th place within Shropshire at the recent Cross Country Event at the Level 3 games.

CROSS COUNTRY

When decorating biscuits on World Book Day, **Troy** asked:

Is that a bowl of icing or PVA glue?

his Week's Learning Quote









Bingo Easter Donations

We would greatly appreciate donations of Easter gifts and Easter eggs for our Easter bingo on Thursday 24th March. Please bring into school any time.

Lost Property

Recently some pupils have lost items of school clothing and wellies. Please could you check items which are brought home with your children and return them to school as soon as possible if they belong to other children.

Thank you!

Attendance Assembly

Please join us for an attendance assembly on Thursday 24th March at 9.00am. We

will be presenting pupils with certificates and prizes for attendance and punctuality.



Please return your consent slips with payment for the 'Exotic Zoo' visit next Thursday morning.



Mini Reports

Please look out for your child's minireport which will go home next Friday with your child. Elsie Grace

Harry Abigail

reflective!

